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December 30, 2015 

 

Gov. Shumlin Launches Website Dedicated to State of the State Address 

 

MONTPELIER – Gov. Peter Shumlin has launched a website dedicated to the State of the State 

Address that he will deliver on January 7, 2016. The website can be found at 

www.2016stateofthestate.com.  

 

The site currently features information on the Governor’s five previous addresses to the 

legislature and statistics about the significant progress Vermont has made since Governor 

Shumlin came to office in January 2011. 

 

“Together, we have moved Vermont forward by growing jobs and economic opportunity, 

rebuilding Vermont’s infrastructure, enhancing Vermont’s education system, reforming 

Vermont’s criminal justice system, creating a cleaner energy economy, expanding access to 

health care while controlling costs, and much more,” Gov. Shumlin said. “I am so proud of the 

progress Vermont had made in the last five years. We live in a truly great state. I look forward to 

outlining an agenda that will make it even greater.”  

 

The site will be updated in the coming weeks with information about the Governor’s agenda for 

2016. 
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